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Huge thanks to Mr Mark 

Brown for coming to school 

this week to strim and mow 

the year 1/2 outdoor area. 

It is looking fantastic! 

Diolch  
 
  

  

  

  

 

A reminder that we have an answer machine system in place to 

report any absences. If your child is off for any reason please ring 

the office, select option 1 and leave a message giving your child’s 

name, class and reason for absence. Thank you. 

 

 

Year 3 have been busy working together to create imaginative, 

natural artwork. 

Miss Jones will 

be running girls’ 

football club on a 

Monday      

3.15pm – 4pm. 

This is open to 

any girls in years 

5 & 6. It starts on 

Monday 16th 

September. 

Have you ever considered helping out at Ysgol 

Penmorfa. We welcome any parents or 

members of the community who would like to: 

• Listen to readers 

• Help with school trips 

• Help at breaktimes 

• Help in the classrooms 

If you would like to volunteer, we would love 

to hear from you. Please email Mr Nolan.                                                                 

NolanP2@hwbcymru.net 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe
mailto:NolanP2@hwbcymru.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday we had a visit from Popcorn, our silkie chicken. We learned 

about handling her correctly, caring for her and facts about silkie 

chickens. We all thought she was super cute!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Penelope H – 9th September 

Brodie-Leigh H – 9th September 

Holly C – 10th September 

Emily D – 10th September 

Rhian H – 10th September 

James R – 10th September 

Joshua F – 11th September 

Jack Q – 11th September 

Corby W – 12th September 

Antony C – 14th September 

Frankie G – 14th September 

Joe P – 14th September 

 

 
 

 

 

Last week in 3ER they had a yoga 

lesson which the children loved! 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 9th September  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Tuesday 10th September   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y5 Swimming 

Wednesday 11th September 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Parent Drop in 3.15pm – 4.30pm 

An opportunity for parents to see 

the new class teacher/ask 

questions/find out how your 

child/children are settling in 

Thursday 12th September 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Friday 13th September 

Language and Play               

9.30am – 11am in the school hall   

All parents of toddlers – 3 year 

olds welcome 

Ysgol Penmorfa has been 

added to Asda cashpot, 

just activate it on the app 

when you shop and have 

Ysgol Penmorfa as your 

chosen school. We then 

get a small %. Thank you 

to Layla’s mum (1/2NH) 

for adding us! 


